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Renewable Energy at Sparsholt College 
 
As this newsletter is published the Consultation Event relating to the proposed Green Gas Mill at the college 
will have taken place.  We hope that many residents were able to attend this event and that it was helpful. 
Do pass on any comments that you may have to the Parish Clerk clerk.sparsholt@parish.hants.gov.uk.  All 
feedback will be used to inform the Parish Council’s response to the eventual Planning Application.  
 
Forthcoming Events - Queen’s 90th Birthday Celebrations 
The Queen celebrates her 90th birthday in 2016. Events are taking place around the country and the Parish 
Council is willing to help sponsor a celebration in Sparsholt. Please do contact any member of the Parish 
Council with any thoughts and ideas.  
 
Projector 
Supported by a Winchester City Council Small Grant the Parish Council has purchased a projector. This will 
enable the Council and members of the community to both see and hear presentations from the Council and 
other organisations. These will include planning, highway issues and presentations from individuals and 
organisations wishing to communicate and discuss matters with the council or community.  
 
If you wish to use the projector for a council or community presentation please contact the clerk. 
 
Advertising 
Local businesses may wish to advertise in both this newsletter (published every two months) or on the Parish 
Council website. A special introductory offer of £5 a quarter (for a minimum of two quarters) is available. 
Please contact the clerk for further information.  
 
 
Contact Details and Other Information 
 
City Councillor Caroline Horrill 
Caroline Horrill’s contact details are: email CHorrill@winchester.gov.uk or 01962 776844. 
County Councillor Phil Bailey 
Phil Bailey’s contact details are: email philbailey@hants.gov.uk or telephone 01962 775275.  
Police Liaison  
Police hold their beat surgeries to coincide with mobile library visits.  
kerry.croutear@hampshire.pnn.police.uk Telephone: 07901102445 
jon.worsdell@hampshire.pnn.police.uk Telephone: 07554775447 
Neighbourhood Watch 
Coordinator of the local NHW is Jan Anderson whose telephone number is 01962 776784. 
Blocked gullies 
Report these to Hampshire County Council on 0845 603 5633. 
Report a pothole 
Complete the form at http://roadenquiries.hants.gov.uk/roadproblems/highwaydefect/pothole.aspx 
Mobile Library 
The next visit of the mobile library will be at Woodman Close on Tuesday 13th October between 1.15pm and 
1.40pm.  Use it or lose it! 
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Next Parish Council Meeting 
The next Parish Council meeting is a planning only meeting to be held on 15th October at 7.30pm in the 
Village Hall. A copy of the most recent minutes is available at Sparsholt Shop and also on the website. 


